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 2023 F-Super Duty - Navigation - Intermittent Audible Chime Heard While 
Driving 

 
Some 2023 F-Super Duty vehicles equipped with navigation may exhibit an intermittent audible chime 
while driving with active trailer profile. This may be due to the trailer navigation informing the driver of 
forthcoming bridges. Visual indicators appear on the map when center display screen is on the navigation 
domain. No visual indicators appear while other screens are active. This may be due to the APIM 
software. Replacement or reprogramming of the APIM may not resolve this condition. Engineering is 
currently working on a solution and will be released via an over the air (OTA) software update expected in 
Q2 2023. It is recommended that customers should verify automatic updates are enabled and that the 
vehicle has been run long enough to receive updates via OTA. Continue to monitor OASIS. 


